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Head Teacher Mrs. J. Bayliss 
 

 

 

Tuesday, April 27, 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
 
We are very excited to be involved in National Football Week on Friday 28th May.  
 

 
Schools’ Football Week, an ESFA initiative, is 
designed to highlight the huge scale of Schools’ 
Football in England but also as an opportunity for 
schools, teams and clubs from across the country to 
showcase the talent of their pupils, dedication of their 
teachers and coaches and the benefits that playing 
school’s football brings to their school or association. 
 

 
Children are welcome to come to school wearing their favourite football kit or sports 
clothing. Please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate footwear as they will 
be taking part in physical activity throughout the day.  
 
 
Thank you for the continued support. 
 

 
 
Miss Jones  
P.E coordinator 
 

 
 

 
  


